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Calendar Notes

2015 Recognition

& Dedication -
Sunday, September 27,
1:00 p.m.

Sips and Slurps -
Saturday, November 14,
6:30 - 9:00 p.m.

Email List Update -
Please help us update

our list by emailing your
current e-address to Info @
StMartinHeritagePark.org
We appreciate the

postage savings.

Board members
welcome your questions,
suggestions or your

volunteering of talents.

Luke Geiser 849-4750
Rick Kloehn 418-0766
Deb Mueller 898-1977
Don Pfister 849-2939
Dori Schmitz 286-2312
Karen Shymanski
898-5827

Roger Woelfel 851-8830

Recognition & Dedication, Sunday, September 27, 1:00 p.m. —
An invitation to all members, our special supporters and their guests.
Come see what’s new at the Park during this annual commemorative
event in the midst of autumn colors. The Park just keeps growing
better and better because of our outstanding supporters. We look
forward to celebrating it with you all. Balloon Release & Refreshments.

Sips & Slurps in the Park, Saturday, Nov. 14, 6:30 — Advance $20/
person, $25 at the door. Wine & Beer Tasting in your complimentary
glass — including n.a. beverages, plenty of food and games! Silent
auction and tasting till 9:00 pm. Wine and beer crafters, reserve your
table today to share your craft and stories while raising funds for the
growth of the Park.

For silent auction donations, advance tickets or more info call
920-898-1977, 920-898-5827 or Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org

Chapel Entrance Upgrade — The aging plywood at the front door
was removed and revealed the original architectural design. A special
thanks to Chuck & Bonnie Schuknecht for their painting expertise
and giving the entire front entrance a fresh face. Our garden fairies
have been busy too. Just some of the many projects that we truly

appreciate our volunteers for. Come and enjoy!
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Rummage Sale Success! — Judy & Dale Koehler reported a
wonderful profit from our July Yard Sale. A gigantic thank you to
them as the event organizers and all the helping hands, donations
and buyers that contributed to the success!

n
Sundae on the Farm — The Park earned a nice donation thanks
to a group of 20+ who served food at June’s Sundae on the Farm.
Congrats to David & Deb Reinhart Geiser of Gold Star Dairy
Farms and thanks for being good neighbors of the Park.

n
Shirley Leitner & Hiltrud Geiser - We'll sadly miss these familiar faces at future
events. Both attended and supported the Park with our fundraising efforts. May they
find eternal joy, as they oversee us from their new heavenly Place of Honor.
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100% of your donation goes to St. Martin Heritage Park, Charlestown, Inc.— a 501c¢ (3) organization under the IRS. All gifis are tax .
deductible to the extent allowable by law. For more information or rental inquiries please write: Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org
or W1140 Lime Kiln Road, New Holstein, W1 53061. Get our full story at StMartinHeritagePark.org
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